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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

YEAR 4 EDUCATIONAL VISIT TO THE BANKFIELD MUSEUM 
 

As part of our Design & Textile learning we have booked an educational visit to The Bankfield Museum on Tuesday 8th 
July 2025. During the trip, pupils will take part in a World of Textile Workshop where they will explore the history, 

production, and cultural significance of textiles through hands on activities including weaving and felting. They will also 
have a tour of the museum itself. 

  
We will be travelling by coach and leaving at the beginning of the school day. We ask that your child is at School 

for 8.40am prompt. We expect to be back at the normal end of the school day. If we are delayed on our 
return for any reason we will send a text to let you know.  

 

Your child will need a packed lunch and drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please) in a rucksack or drawstring bag.  
If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided.  Your child will need to wear their school 

uniform. However, we advise that they wear appropriate shoes such as trainers or walking boots that they are 
comfortable walking around in all day. Please ensure your child has a waterproof coat with them. 

 
If your child requires any travel sickness medication please ensure you have completed an administering medication 

form at the school office no later than Friday 4th July. 
 

We have managed to reduce the cost of the trip by making a significant contribution from the school budget. We 

cannot make payment compulsory but in order to make the trip viable we are asking for donations of £8.00 per child. 
We must make it clear that the trip cannot go ahead if we cannot raise sufficient funds through donations. If you are 

happy for your child to attend please complete the slip below and return it to school in a named envelope with 
‘Bankfield Museum’ marked on the front. Please also make your donation of £8.00 via the school money app no later 

than Thursday 26th June. 
 

Thank you for your support 
 

The Year 4 team 
 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- -- 

YEAR 4 VISIT TO THE BANKFIELD MUSEUM 
 
 

I do/do not give permission for my child _________________________________ Class ________________ 

to go to The Bankfield Museum on Tuesday 8th July 2025. 
 

 I have made / will make the payment of £8.00 via the school money app. (delete as appropriate) 
 

 My child is entitled to a free school meal and would like a cheese/tuna/ham (delete as appropriate) sandwich 

provided.        

      My child is entitled to a free school meal but will bring their own packed lunch. 

    
 
 

Signed _________________________ Date_______________________ 


